
 

 
 

 

     

 

• We have a new vice principal – Welcome Mr. Balakrishnan. He will be working with the alpha (A-K) and 

Ms. Montgomery will be supporting (L-Z). 

 

• We have over 10 new classroom teachers and more than 5 new support staff. 

 

• We have a new bell schedule (please see attachment) 

 

• Students are asked to use the window openings in front of the office for any questions or concerns 

they have. The office will be kept for visitors or students who have been called down.  

 

• Hatzic Middle is getting a brand-new outdoor glass basketball court along with a fully painted court. 

 

• We will be using hall passes for students to leave the classroom to ensure student safety and monitor 

the amount of traffic in the hallways. Students maybe asked to show their hall pass by staff. 

 

• Please ensure all fees and student cafeteria cards are purchased through cash online  

https://mpsd.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

• All parents/students are encouraged to download the My School Day app which is available on android 

and apple devices. 

 

• We will have Hatzic clothing for sale this year. Stay tuned and all students and families are eligible to 

purchase.  

 

• We will be sending out newsletters this year to update our families on key information and highlights 

that have occurred at Hatzic Middle. We will send our opening letter (September, Winter holidays 

letter in December, our spring break letter in March, and our year end letter in June). We will continue 

to showcase our amazing experiences on Instagram as well. Please follow Hatzic Middle School. 

 

• If you have any concerns regarding your child, we encourage you to please contact the classroom 

teacher first and voice your concerns. If any further aid is needed, please reach out to your 

corresponding vice principal according to the alpha. If you are finding you need further support, please 

do not hesitate to reach out to the principal.  

 

• We are always here for support; we are committed to keeping our school safe and positive. We hold 

our students to the highest standard and work together as a team. 

https://mpsd.schoolcashonline.com/

